
 

“Christmas is the spirit of giving, without a thought of getting.” 

 

Circular No. 108/2023-24                                                                                                    21st December 2023. 

Dear Parent,  

Greetings from AVN Vida International School! 

Christmas is a time to spread joy to children, but they can also learn valuable attributes such as 
kindness, forgiveness and understanding. 

To celebrate the joy of sharing, kindly send your ward in Red Colour Attire on Friday, 22nd December 
2023 (Grades Nursery-PPII)  

 

Activities for the day include 

 Craft making 
 Christmas party 

 

Note for the Parents: 

 Red is a colour of Christmas, so help your 
ward to dress up in ‘Red Colour’ party wear 
attire. 

 Kindly send some extra snacks to share 
among their friends for class party. 

Merry Christmas! ... 
 

 
 

         Principal 

 


